
LUX Service Update – M/V Brooklyn Bridge v.175S – 2nd COR LGP-HAM-ANR 

EUA Advisory 

Dec 12, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that due to berth congestion at London Gateway and to maintain all port calls and 

her schedule integrity as much as possible, it has been decided to change the port rotation for the 

M/V Brooklyn Bridge v.175S. 

 

Below you can find the updated schedule. 

 

  

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details can be 

found on our website https://www.one-line.com/ 

 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/

